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PROHIBITION OF THE USE OF OPEN SPACE (HERITAGE PARK) IN 

FRONT OF THE ALUMNI CENTRE 

There have been unrelenting pressures from members of the community for the 

conversion of the open space in front of the Alumni Centre to a ceremonial ground.  In 

fact, there had been an indiscriminate use of the space by staff and students for various 

activities.  This act has detracted from the environmental aesthetics of the Oduduwa 

Road. 

In keeping with its resolute determination for sustainable maintenance of the 

University’s physical environment, the management wishes to notify the community that 

all ceremonial activities in whatever form on the space are prohibited 

forthwith.  The space is reserved for staff and students to appreciate nature, reflect 

on and engage the future in a more determined way, that is expected of an academic 

environment. 

Management also wishes to draw the attention of the community to the indiscriminate 

crossing of the lawns by staff and students in the same areas.  Everybody is requested 

to please use the walkways provided in the areas. 

Management wishes to thank the community for a conscious effort at making our 

campus environment-friendly. 

 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi, CIPM 
Registrar 
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